Tender Replacement Project Update No. 2

Dear Club Members,

Whilst many Members have been enjoying sailing at the Club through recent good weather significant progress is being made on the Tender Replacement Project. The Tender Working Group is advancing to an open tender process. The crucial Statement of Requirements, detailing the new vessel's specifications, is nearing completion. Once finalized, this document will be distributed to qualified boatyards to seek expressions of interest. Following this, a shortlist of potential boatyards will be created before the project officially opens for tender for the construction of the new boat. Keep an eye on the Club Newsletter for further updates on progress!

Donations Update: Donations continue to roll in with a further £600 donated in the last week. If you have enjoyed a visit to your Club recently, please take a minute to show your appreciation by making a donation to the Tender Replacement!

Stay Informed and Support: To view the fund available and previous updates on the Tender Replacement Project please visit the Club website; https://www.hisc.co.uk/new-tenderferry-donations/

Thank you for your continued support and enthusiasm for this important project. Your contributions are making a significant difference, and we look forward to keeping you updated on our progress.

Best regards,

Tender Working Group